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Headline! News! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 Dear all,  
 
This week has been very tiring for all! The first full week of school with a slight change in weather and lots 
going on. 
 
Some staff have been undertaking phonics training, Zeus class have been having a great time in Wales and 
our new members have been settling well.  
 
Thank you to all those who have sent well wishes for our poorly staff. Miss Gilbert is still awaiting her 
operation but has been given the all clear to return to school while she waits. Miss Costello is getting there 
but needs a little more time and Miss Sherratt is continuing to recover and follow the guidance of her 
consultants.  
 
Staff have been brilliant covering the office. I too have learnt lots of new systems which Miss Costello and 
Mrs Church can do with their eyes closed but please continue to bear with us while we do our best to 
manage the office.  
 
Mrs Bodman-Knight 

Induction Meetings 
 
 

This years induction meetings will take place as follows:  
 
Posiedon (Y3) Thursday 21st 
Athena (Y4) Tuesday 19th  
Zeus (Y6) Monday 18th  
 
Demeter class to be arranged.  
Iris – previous one in June 
 
All meetings start at 3:30pm in the classroom.   

 

 

 

Bulbs 
If anyone has any bulbs or is able to pick up an additional pack when you 
buy them for home, our gardeners would really appreciate them!  
 
Over the past week, children have been picking (and eating) tomatoes, 
marrows and sweet corn!  Everyone is loving the garden at Hall Meadow.  
 
Thank you,  

 Uniform – Be Proud in Purple! 
This is a gentle reminder that children should be wearing ties with their 
shirts and black school shoes, not boots.  
 

Inclusion   Integrity     Initiative    Inspiration    Involvement  
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Earrings should be taken out on PE days or tape provided for those who 
can’t.  
 
Thank you for ensuring your child takes pride in their appearance and 
being proud to belong to our purple family!  

 Please remember that we need to keep clear of the school gates and our 
neighbours when parking.  
 
Please utilise Lake Avenue and walk down to school to ensure the safety 
of all and avoid blocking our neighbours’ drives.  
 
Thank you  

 
 
 

 

PACT – EVENTS AND NEWS 
Match Funding and Raffle Prizes 
 
Logo competition  
 
The AGM is on Monday September 25th 7pm. All welcome to share ideas, 
vision and plan for the future.  
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK 
Our celebration assemblies will start on Friday 22nd September.  
 
All parents are welcome.  
 
If your child is due to get a star of the week or dojo award, we will inform 
you the week before.  

Hall Meadow 
Twitter - @primary_hall 

Facebook - 
HallMeadowPrimarySchool  

Instagram - @hallmeadowps 
 

InMat 
Twitter -@InMAT_ 

Instagram - @Inmat_inspire 

Social Media - Post of the week from Wales!  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
             
             

DATES FOR DIARY! 
September 
PACT AGM – Monday 25th September 7pm, school hall 
Zones Day – Dress as a zone (Red /Yellow/Blue/Green) Friday 19th 
September 
 

October 
Harvest Festival - Friday 6th October, 9:10am school hall  
PACT Halloween Disco – Thursday 19th October 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES: 
All class assemblies begin at 2:45pm.  
Zeus – Tuesday 26th September 
 



 


